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Oregonians are already stretched beyond their limits by the taxes we already pay in 

Oregon.  We cannot afford more taxes to continue to fund a system that doesn't use 

their current resources wisely.   Stop thinking additional taxes are the way to fix the 

systems that are broken; Oregonians can't afford that kind of thinking.  We need tax 

relief in Oregon, not additional tax burdens.  NO on HB 2025.  Thank you! 


